

Gold Coast Hospital and Health Service

Date 27th January 2022

Dear Principal,

Due to the current South-East Queensland COVID-19 pandemic, Gold Coast Health has made the decision to temporarily suspend operations in all mobile dental facilities in schools.

It is anticipated that mobile dental clinics' operations will re-commence in Term 2.

I kindly ask that you forward this information to the parents and carers of your students via your usual method of communication.

Gold Coast Oral Health services are available for eligible patients to access general and emergency care at Southport Health Precinct Dental Clinic, Robina Dental Clinic, Palm Beach Dental Clinic and Burleigh Dental Clinic.

Enquiries about oral health services and appointments, including urgent care, can be made by contacting 1300 300 850.

Should there be any issues or concerns raised by these measures, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Please be assured that Gold Coast Health is committed to the safety of our patients, staff and the wider community and I thank you for your ongoing cooperation.

Yours sincerely

Jenny Paton

Service Director

Oral Health Services

Surgical and Critical Care Division